
Emergency Food Poverty Scheme 
 

The Emergency Food Poverty Scheme aims to support local-not-for-profit groups 
delivering services to those experiencing hardship in the Borough.  

This scheme is in addition to, and is not designed to replace any existing funding 
streams, such as free school meals provided by the Government.  

For individuals and families who require help in providing food parcels, please 
contact visit the Citizens Advice Surrey Heath website or call them on 01276 
417900. 

The scheme is currently open until 31 March 2023 and is discretionary and may be 
withdrawn at any time or when the funds are exhausted.  

  
Applicant criteria 
 

The group must have a constituted group, a registered charity or CIO with their own 
bank account and two signatories. 

Applications are restricted to the areas of Surrey Heath only. 

A copy of the last bank statement and financial accounts are required. 

Please clearly identify how this bid will help meet the local food poverty need, to 
include information relating to: timescales, wards, costs and any others who have 
been approached to fund this work. 

In completing this application you confirm that this work/project does not duplicate 
other local services being provided. 

 

http://www.citizensadvicesurreyheath.org.uk./
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